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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carmen_sb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carmen Blakely 
< carmen_sb@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 3:44 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families shou ld not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Carmen Blakely 
1439 Windjammer Loop Lutz, FL 33559-6734 carmen_sb@msn.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

magerlunter@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marcy Mager 
< magerlunter@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 2:41 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
compan ies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fa ir electricity rates for rooftop and community so lar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Florid ians should be able t o access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held account able. Hard-working Florida fami lies should not have to foot 
the bi ll for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state . 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access afford able clean energy. With respon sible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do t he right thing. Please support fa ir rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewab le energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Marcy Mager 
2220 N Brentwood Cir Lecanto, FL 34461-8250 magerlunter@hotmai l.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kanemom@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marianna Kane 
< kanemom@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 2:10 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop so lar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Marianna Kane 
333 Ocean Blvd Atlantic Beach, FL 32233-5335 kanemom@aol.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

djjanke12@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Janke <djjanke12 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 1:20 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profit s. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be ab le to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida famil ies should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right w here it's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartment dwel lers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on t he Florida PSC to do t he right thing. Please support fai r rates for rooftop so lar, community so lar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Donna Janke 
20487 Port Charlotte, FL 33952 
djjankel2@att.net 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

masingleton@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Martha Singleton 
< masingleton@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 12:57 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exe rcise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resid ent, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state . These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect t heir profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

So lar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Martha Singleton 
6600 SW 79th Ave Miami, FL 33143-2625 
masingleton@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

marty@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marty Donovan 
< marty@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 12:57 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfa irly block the expansion of low-cost, clean so lar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fa ir electricity rates for rooftop and community so lar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Util ities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida fami lies should not have to foot 
the bil l for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our stat e. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on t he Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fa ir rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
program s, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
M r. Marty Donovan 
223 E Government St Pensacola, FL 32502-6018 marty@donovanrealty.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mike.vizvary@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Vizvary 
< mike.vizvary@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 12:00 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in Florida . These companies rely too 
heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost , clean solar power to protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar I ask you to pave the way for 

an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 

apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincere ly, 
Mr. Michael Vizvary 
2319 Aubrey Ln Sarasota, FL 34231-4646 
mike.vizvary@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

conniech iru les@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Constance Ashworth 
< con niechi ru les@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 11 :03 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state . These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I am elderly with near poverty income but used a big chunck of my tiny savings to install solar (with no rebate I might 
add because one needed to have a tax liability to get a rebate, but my income is too low for that). Now, FPL charges me 
$35 plus taxes if I use NO POWER in a given month! What! Before I installed solar, it was common for my winter month 
bill to be only $48 (without solar). NOW, they are charging $35 just because I have solar and used no power that month. 
I was common in the winter months BEFORE I installed solar for my bill to be only $48 with my frugal usage.$35 plus 

taxes! I am so enraged. It's steeling from an old financially struggling person! 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-mi llion dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Constance Ashworth 
4470 Capron Rd Titusville, FL 32780-6559 conniechirules@live.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

edwinfox@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dr. Edwin Fox 
< edwinfox@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 10:51 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: Thi s email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am con cerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwel lers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Dr. Edwin Fox 
444 Bellini Cir Nokomis, FL 34275-1419 

edwinfox@aol.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

seasidemaiden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nora Michaud 
< seasidemaiden@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 10:36 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Nora Michaud 
22322 Queens Ave Port Charlotte, FL 33952-8459 seasidemaiden@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

balletoutdoors@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Beth Berkowitz 
< balletoutdoors@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 10:21 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean so lar power to 

protect thei r profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fa ir electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy . With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincere ly, 
Ms. Beth Berkowitz 
11665 Derbyshire Ln Boynton Beach, FL 33437-1687 balletoutdoors@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sfields6@everyactioncustom.com o n behalf of Wayne Fields <sfields6 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 10: 13 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 

Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 

companies rely too heavi ly on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. So lar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida famili es shou ld not have to foot 

the bill for multi-mi llion dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition t o 100% clean 

energy in our stat e. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordab le clean energy. W ith responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC t o do the right thing. Plea se support fa ir rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincere ly, 
Mr Wayne Fields 
901 Brookside Dr Clearwater, FL 33764-4703 sfie lds6@tampabay.rr.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jim@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jim Henderson 
<jim@everyactioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:52 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfa irly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop so lar, community so lar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Jim Henderson 
4227 Progress Ave Naples, FL 34104-7044 jim@jlhsustainable.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lgregory1153@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Gregory < lgregory1153 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 9:19 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Linda Gregory 
1153 Groveland Dr Chuluota, FL 32766-9299 lgregory1153@cs.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gsales@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Minadeo 
< gsales@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 9:18 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean sola r power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fa ir electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida fam ilies should not have to foot 
the bi ll for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Greg Minadeo 
19727 Gulf Blvd Unit 201 Indian Shores, FL 33785-2321 gsa les@greenplanetsolarsystems.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dgleeson3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donna Gleeson <dgleeson3 

@everyact ioncustom.com> 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:18 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This emai l originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dea r Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utili ty companies in our state. These 
compan ies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida fami lies shou ld not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar execut ive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transit ion to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

So lar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community sola r allows even rente rs and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy futu re that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Donna Gleeson 
3207 45th Ave E Bradenton, FL 34203-8882 dgleeson3@yahoo.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

maldonado.ac@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of ANA MALDONADO 
< maldonado.ac@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 8:47 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or cl icking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Fl orida resident, I am concerned about the high electrici ty rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect t heir profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fa ir electricity rat es for rooftop and community so lar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Ut il ities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard -working Florida famil ies should not have to foot 
the bill for mult i-m illion dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

So lar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy futu re that 

is good for all Florid ians. 

I hope I ca n count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Since rely, 
Ms. ANA MALDONADO 
19053 Fly Rod Run Loxahatchee, FL 33470-6024 maldonado.ac@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

laheyth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tom Lahey 
< laheyth@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 8:43 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida solar using resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our 
state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar 

power to protect their profits. 

I urge you to rem ove the insurance requirement for these home solar installations, there is no risk with inverters that 
automatically shut down when the grid is gone. The Linemen are already using proper equipment and treat all lines a 
energized. The insurance requirement is an un-necessary burden and another profit source for the utilities 

I urge you to take action to support fair net metering electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar 

energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Limit any "connection fees" to further enhance profits, we are already connected. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive sa laries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it 's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable cl ean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Tom Lahey 
157 Aldersgate St Green Cove Springs, FL 32043-9501 laheyth@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

maria.grandinette@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Maria Grandinette 
< maria.grandi nette@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:39 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 
costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community so lar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing . Please support fair rates for rooftop so lar, community so lar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Maria Grandinette 
2819 Aintree Ln Apt 0201 Naples, FL 34112-5340 mari a.grand inette@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

patmcdonald@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia McDonald 
< patmcdonald@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 8:35 AM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 

links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 

protect their profits . 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-mil lion dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for al l Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar 
programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Patricia McDonald 
2348 Summerfield Rd Winter Park, FL 32792-5009 patmcdonald@cfl.rr.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

abell.sl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Abell 
< abell.sl@everyactioncustom.com > 

Wednesday, February 21 , 2024 4:06 PM 
Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especia lly from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Mike La Rosa, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean so lar power to 

protect their profits . 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community so lar programs. Solar energy reduces 

costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access. 

Big Utilit ies like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot 
the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean 

energy in our state. 

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and 
apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that 

is good for all Floridians. 

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community so lar 

programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
M s. Susan Abell 
542 Tal l Oak Rd Naples, FL 34113-8575 
abell. sl@gmai l.com 
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